
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 
 
DATE: AUGUST 11, 2021 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL  
 
FROM: NATHAN HAMBURGER, CITY MANAGER 
 
BY:  KIMBERLY M. RODRIGUES, CITY CLERK 
 
SUBJECT: AMENDMENT TO CITY COUNCIL 2021 MEETING SCHEDULE  
 
 
Generally, the Agoura Hills City Council meets on the second and fourth Wednesdays of 
each month. 
 
Upon review of the upcoming City Council vacation and conference schedules, it has 
been determined that a majority of Councilmembers will be absent and there will be a 
lack of a quorum for the September 22, 2021, Regular City Council Meeting. 
      
As such, staff proposes canceling the September 22, 2021, Regular City Council Meeting. 
 
Upon approval, the City Council 2021 Meeting Schedule will be amended to reflect the 
cancellation and the amended schedule will be distributed and posted. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff respectfully recommends the City Council approve canceling the September 22, 
2021, Regular City Council Meeting and amending the City Council 2021 Meeting 
Schedule to reflect the change.   


	TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL

